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May 23, 2014
For Immediate Release

Muskrat Falls Power Purchase Agreement should be public: Ball

Opposition Leader Dwight Ball is calling on Government to release the Power Purchase Agreement (PPA) signed last November by
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro for power from Muskrat Falls.

“The PPA sets the amount of money ratepayers will have to pay for electricity from Muskrat Falls,” said Ball. “This is an important
document as it will require people in our province to pay for the electricity whether it’s used or not.”

Ball noted that the former Premier said that the agreement would be made public in the “near future”, over six months ago, but it
remains secret.

“In the House of Assembly this week, Premier Marshall said the PPA would be made public when it’s ‘appropriate’,” said Ball. “After
more than six months of waiting, the appropriate time is now. Why does Government continue to keep this important document
secret?”
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Opposition Leader Dwight Ball is calling on government to release the Power Purchase Agreement (PPA) 
signed last November by Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro for power from Muskrat Falls. 
  
“The PPA sets the amount of money ratepayers will have to pay for electricity from Muskrat Falls,” said 
Ball. “This is an important document as it will require people in our province to pay for the electricity 
whether it’s used or not.” 
  
Ball noted that the former Premier said that the agreement would be made public in the “near future”, 
over six months ago, but it remains secret.  
  
“In the House of Assembly this week, Premier Marshall said the PPA would be made public when it’s 
‘appropriate’,” said Ball. “After more than six months of waiting, the appropriate time is now. Why does 
Government continue to keep this important document secret?”  
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